
 

   
 

 
Westminster City Council 

64 Victoria Street  
  London SW1V 6QP  
 
 Tel: 0800 3583783 
 housing.enquiries@westminster.gov.uk 
  
 Date: 10 November 2022 
 

Ref: Russell House Major Works (project T168b) 

 
Dear Resident,   
 
Russell House Major Works (project T168b) – meeting questions and answers 
 
Westminster City Council’s Asset Strategy team met with residents in August to re-
introduce the Russell House major works project (T168b). 
 
During the meeting questions were asked regarding the works and enclosed with this letter 
is the Questions and Answers sheet. 
 
The Client Brief has been handed to our term contractor United Living and they are now 
developing the Service Provider Proposal based on the scope outlined in the brief. 
 
We will write to you again in the New Year with a further update on the project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lindsay Jenkins 
Resident Advocate 
Growth, Planning and Housing 
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